
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE The Borough of Union Beach will present a request for the 
amendment of its Recreation and Open Space Inventory (ROSI) through the New Jersey 
Department of Environmental Protection (NJDEP) Green Acres Program at a Public Hearing 
on Thursday, August 16, 2012 at 8 pm at the Borough of Union Beach Borough Hall, 650 
Poole Avenue, Union Beach, New Jersey 07735.  The Borough of Union Beach is requesting 
an amendment to remove Block 146, Lot 1 from the ROSI as it is not currently, nor was it, 
held for recreation and conservation purposes.  Block 146, Lot 1 is located on Columbia 
Avenue in Union Beach, Monmouth County, New Jersey and is 1.93 acres. 

All information submitted by the Borough of Union Beach to the NJDEP in support of the 
ROSI amendment request is available to the public for inspection at the Borough of Union 
Beach Borough Hall open Monday to Friday, 9 am to 4:30 pm, and the Union Beach 
Memorial Library open Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday, 2:00 to 6:00 pm, Thursday, 

4:00 to 8:00 pm, and Saturday, 9:00 am to 1:00 pm.  The library is located at 810 Union 
Avenue, Union Beach, New Jersey 07735. 

Any interested party may appear at said hearing and participate therein in accordance with 
the rules of the Union Beach Borough Council.  Should you be unable to attend, written 
comments may be submitted to the Borough of Union Beach by August 30, 2012.  Please 
send all correspondence to: 
 

Borough of Union Beach 
650 Poole Avenue 
Union Beach, New Jersey 07735 
Attention: Anne Marie Friscia, Municipal Clerk 
RE: Block 146, Lot 1 ROSI Amendment Request 
 

A copy of all comments received will be forwarded to the New Jersey Department of 
Environmental Protection at: 
 

New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection 
Green Acres Program 
Bureau of Legal Services and Stewardship 
PO Box 412 
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0412 
 

Should you have any questions, please contact Anne Marie Friscia, Municipal Clerk at 732-
264-2277. 


